
Dear Mendocino Board of Supervisors (BOS): 
 
As the majority of Supervisors refuse to acknowledge their responsibilities for the health and safety of the county, I hope 
they will review the current situation regarding wildfires and drought. Your poor decisions will carry consequences ad 
infinitum. Why would you take the chance that your support for greatly expanding cannabis grows may encourage these 
disasters? 
 
I am ready to join the referendum process and I will work to get as many signatures as necessary to force a vote on this ill 
conceived ordinance. There will be a cost but it will be nothing compared to the health and safety of our river, our water, our 
air, and our communities.  
 
Please kill this ordinance and work on fixing our existing situation. Problems are not fixed by making them bigger. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Mullen 
Covelo, California 

 


